
Subject: July Club Minutes 
  
Meeting Opening: 
The LRCC Club meeting was held on July 5th 2016 at the Club Field. The meeting was opened up at 
7:00 PM by John Vetter. 
 
Attendance: 
The meeting was attended by, President: John Vetter, Vice President Jerry Gary Esterle, Treasurer Jerry 
Hermes, Secretary Bruce Whatley and others for a total of 11 club members.  
  
  
The next meeting will be August 2nd at the Club field at 7:00 PM. 

For new members, the Club Web site is http://www.lrccky.com. The newsletter section user id is "charter", 
password is "num895". 

Note the discount after midyear only applies to new members. 

  

Treasurers' Report: 
The May Treasurer's report was read by John via text message from Jerry. It was approved as is by the 
attendees. 
  
Petty Cash 
Starting balance: $ 286                                Ending Balance: $310 
 
Savings

 

 
Starting balance: $5,234.54                           Ending Balance: $5,215.40 

We currently have 97 total members. 
 
Prior Months Meeting Minutes: 
The May minutes were read by Bruce as provided. They were approved as read.   

  

July 16th, Monthly Fun Fly 
Key Dates: 

August 2nd Club Meeting 

August 20th, Monthly Fun Fly 

September 7th, Club Meeting 

September 17th, Monthly Fun Fly 

Old Business: 
* Flynn Brothers have not contacted Gary for a roll date. The topic was brought up and discussed. it was 

http://www.lrccky.com/�


pointed out that we had missed the window of opportunity, and that the condition of the filed was not bad. 
A motion was made to defer the rolling of the field to next year saving $800 for this year. The motion 
passed. 

* The Field Maintenance team agreed to obtain a new set of mower blades. The purchase was previously 
approved. 

* Concerning the recently announced Sonny's Newsletter responsibilities retirement, the club officers 
would like someone in the club to step up and volunteer to produce a monthly news letter. Please reply 
back correspondence to the sending email address of the minutes so a new person can be selected.  

New Business: 

* John Vetter announced in this month's meeting that he would not be seeking re-election for the office of 
Club president for 2017. John has served well as Club president for 3 years. As in the past, the previous 
Club President will become a board member, as the Chairman. The Club needs new leadership in driving 
the Club into 2017.  All of the current Officers have repeatedly noted that we will assist any new officer in 
fulfilling their new roll. Please consider running for office. 

* No other significant new business was brought up. 

Reminder - AMA Cards must be displayed one's persons while flying at the field, with the club sticker. 
There are card sleeves in the Club house in the file cabinet second drawer for members to use to pin or 
clip on. This helps verify AMA insurance and club membership. Thanks you for your compliance. 

Reminding all Club members that Guest can fly three separate occasions before being required to join to 
fly as a club member. 

 
Club Merchandise: 
Jerry has the club merchandise for sale at every meeting. If you have specific requests, contact John.  
Great prices hats, $12, shirts $12 to $16 depending on size. 
 
What's New 

   

N/A 

50 - 50 Raffle:

 

 
 N/A 
  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:18 pm. 


